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A Level Results 2024 - Press Release 
 
 
 
Outstanding A Level Results at Cockermouth School 
 
Cockermouth School students received their 2024 A Level results today. We are delighted that we have seen 
another very successful year for our Sixth Form students who have achieved an outstanding set of A Level results.  
 
Headteacher, Mr Richard King, said: These exceptional results mean that the overwhelming majority of students 
now have the keys to go on to their anticipated destinations in September. The grades they have achieved today 
reflect their hard work and dedication over many years. 
 
Congratulations go to all of our students who have performed exceptionally well; these results build again on the 
consistently high level of achievement every year at Cockermouth School. We are delighted that 15 students 
gained all A*/A grades and these grades cover the full range of subjects that we offer. There were many 
exceptional performances by our students and particular congratulations go to Emily Heron-Southward, Leuan 
Jennings and Billy John who each achieved four A/A* grades. 
 
We are delighted for all of our students who have secured a place at their university of choice or on highly 
competitive apprenticeship programmes, the Royal Marines and the Fire Service. University places include three 
students who will study Medicine at St Andrews, Newcastle and Liverpool, Primary Education at Durham, 
Architecture at Nottingham, Engineering and Physics at Bath and Economics at Warwick. 
 
Beyond our congratulations to students, I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the hardworking and 
dedicated staff who have taught students to enable them to achieve these fantastic results. Much has also been 
done to support students both academically and pastorally, and we are very grateful for the continued support that 
we have received from parents who worked closely with us to ensure the very best for our students. 
 
We congratulate all of our students on their achievements today and wish them all every success in their future 
careers. 
 
 
Mr R J King 
Headteacher 
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